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The Journal of the Kansas Bar Association published an article by Bob Lambrechts 
(OP) in its January edition entitled “May It Please the Algorithm: The Future of A.I. 
in the Practice of Law.” The article addresses how technology is changing the 
practice of law, specifically, the current and future of artificial intelligence within 
the legal system.
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